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GDC Member Elected to Icograda Board
 

At the 21st General Assembly of the International Council of 

Graphic Design Associations (Icograda) in Copenhagen, GDC 

member David Berman R.G.D. FGDC was elected to the Icograda 

Board. Icograda is the world body for professional graphic 

design and visual communication. 

“I believe that visual communicators have a stewardship role 

in helping repair the World, as we guide the use of humanity’s 

unique gift: the ability to share knowledge across distance 

and across generations. As the world body for graphic design, 

Icograda is the pinnacle of a common professional voice,” 

said Berman. 

Since 1984, David has worked to establish a code of ethics 

which embraces social responsibility for graphic designers 

throughout Canada. The Society of Graphic Designers of 

Canada ratified his draft nationally in May 2000. In 2000, he 

was also elected Vice-President/Ethics Chair of the GDC, and 

has served as National Ethics Chair since 2002. In 1999, the 

GDC named him a Fellow for his work on the Code of Ethics, 

accreditation and other national issues. 

Berman served as the first elected president of the 

Association of Registered Graphic Designers of Ontario from 

1997 to 1999. He drafted that association’s constitution and 

Rules of Professional Conduct and authored RGD Ontario’s 

accreditation examination section on ethics and professional 

responsibility. He is a National Professional Member of the 

Canadian Association of Professional Speakers and the 

International Federation for Professional Speakers. His 

opinions have been featured in the Financial Post, Marketing, 

and Applied Arts Magazine. 

“My experience as national ethics chair and national vice-

president for the Society of Graphic Designers of Canada, 

as well as frequent international speaking engagements, 

have given me wisdom and insight as to what we can do 

(and therefore what we must do) to encourage a just 

world,” Berman continued. “I value this opportunity to 

serve the profession, and thus humanity, by serving on 

the Icograda board.” 

New Icograda Board 

The 2005 2007 Executive Board consists of: President: 

Jacques Lange, South Africa; President Elect: Don Ryun 

Chang, South Korea; Past-President: Mervyn Kurlansky, 

Denmark; Secretary General: Lise Vejse Klint, Denmark; 

Treasurer: David Berman R.G.D. FGDC, Canada; Vice President: 

Veejay Archary, South Africa; Vice President: Halim 

Choueiry, Lebanon; Vice President: Richard Grefe, USA; 

Vice President: Russell Kennedy, Australia; Vice President: 

Ruth Klotzel, Brazil. 

Jacques Lange, the new Icograda President stated, “It is a 

great privilege for me to be leading the most geographically 

representative Executive Board in Icograda’s history. Just a 

few hours after voting took place, the new board went about 

planning a strategic framework draft in a highly focused 

manner, making it quite evident that all members of this group 

have a clear understanding of their responsibilities and a 

highly developed sense of what they aim to achieve both 

individually and as a group.” 
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